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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT 

OF GENERAL SERVICES  

Notice Of Cancellation   

To: Offerors 

Reference:  Request for Proposals (“RFP”) No. DCAM-24-CS-RFP-0008  

       Wheatley Education Campus Early Childhood Education Center Addition 

Date:           February 29, 2024  

You are hereby notified that the Request for Proposal (“RFP”) No. DCAM-24-CS-RFP-0008, 

Wheatley Education Campus Early Childhood Education Center Addition is canceled pursuant to 

Title 27 DCMR §4709.5 which states the Department may cancel a solicitation or reject all bids or 

proposals received at any time before the contract award when cancellation is in the Department’s 

best interest.    

The Department of General Services appreciates your participation in the procurement process and 

looks forward to your continued interest in future Department projects. Please contact Safiullah 

Baran, Contract Specialist, at safiullah.baran@dc.gov for any questions pertaining to this notice.  

Sincerely, 

Peter Henry Lyonga  

Contracting Officer  




